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Dear Anthony,

On Nov. 8, the future shifted for America's seniors and their families.
On Nov. 29, you can help.

The results of the 2016 election mean serious threats to programs that American
families depend on. Under the new Administration and Congress, Medicare,
Medicaid, and the Older Americans Act all face historic funding cuts.

These programs help seniors stay healthy, secure, and independent—the same
things all of us want. They help people pay for medicine, eat nutritious meals, find
jobs, get a ride to the doctor, and get support to stay in their own homes.

#StandWithSeniors by donating to NCOA on #GivingTuesday.

Now more than ever, older Americans—and the organizations that serve
them—need a strong voice in Washington.

NCOA is that voice. We led the charge to enact Medicare, Medicaid, and the
Older Americans Act. And we've worked to defend and improve them ever since.

NCOA is committed to finding practical, bipartisan solutions. But we're facing an
unprecedented challenge—and we need your support. #GivingTuesday is your
opportunity to help us prepare for the new political realities in 2017.
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Watch your email next week for a gentle reminder.
#StandWithSeniors on Nov. 29—and protect your future.

Thanks in advance for your support.

DONATE

NCOA is a highly rated charity, and all donations are tax-deductible.
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